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1898 ISSUE
OVERSEAS RATE TO SPAIN

On November 9, 1897, Ricardo Rey, Administrator General (under the Governor-
General), Manila, issued Spanish Royal Circular No. 13, which revised the postal
rates and procedures for internal mail and overseas mail to Spain and colonies.
The single-weight overseas rate to Spain was reduced from 10 centavos to 6
centavos.

SINGLE-WEIGHT OVERSEAS RATE TO SPAIN =6 CENTAVOS
DOUBLE-WEIGHT OVERSEAS RATE TO SPAIN =12 CENTAVOS

1898 (March) Manila to Cartagena. Spain letters.



